
 
 
 

District Highlights 
Superintendent - Gina A. Potter, Ed.D. 

Week of August 17, 2018 
 
 
BACK TO SCHOOL NIGHTS HAVE BEGUN! 
The Back to School Night Events have begun in our district to welcome families back to 
school.  This week it was wonderful to visit both Ocean View Hills and Sunset during 
their Back to School Nights and to see the incredible hard work and effort that our 
principals, teachers and staff have put into making these events a success.  Here are a 
few photos from OVH and Sunset’s events:  
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FRIENDS OF THE LIBRARY & NEW SAN YSIDRO BRANCH LIBRARY 
It was an honor to attend the Friends of the Library meeting on Thursday of this week. 
A special thanks to Board Member Irene Lopez for inviting me.  It was so nice to meet 
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the incredible volunteers and committed residents of San Ysidro that have spent so 
many years taking great care of the San Ysidro community.  
 

 
 
Construction of the new San Ysidro Branch Library is well underway!  For details 
regarding the library construction project click on this web link: 
https://www.sandiego.gov/newsybl 
 
Also, the new San Ysidro Library Community Tile Program which allows donors to 
purchase a Brick has had an extension of the date to donate.  All brick donations are 
welcomed and appreciated.  Here is the web link to donate a Brick: 
https://www.bricksrus.com/donorsite/sylibrary 
 
SYSD Pathways Extended Learning Program Development - Sports & STEAM 
Rotations 
A special thanks to Omar Calleros, the Coordinator of Full Service Community Schools 
& After School Programs for his hard work in working to develop and implement our 
district’s new SYSD Pathways Extended Learning Program this year!  This program will 
include fall, winter and spring sports and STEAM (A = for Arts) rotations at each of our 
middle and elementary schools.  
Mr. Calleros and Mr. Zummo are working swiftly to recruit flag football and 
softball/baseball coaches for the middle school fall sports which will begin end of Aug or 
beginning of September.  
Mr. Calleros will present an update on the development and implementation of the 
SYSD Pathways Extended Learning Program to the Board during their September 13th 
board meeting. 
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